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Apostolena Theodosiou

From: Delli Raphaël <Raphael.Delli@savings-banks.com>

Sent: Friday, August 10, 2012 10:37 AM

To: CommentLetters

Cc: Guthke Thorsten

Subject: IFRS 10, 11 and 12: EFRAG requests comments on its draft endorsement advice and 

draft effects study report.

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

I will be unable to send you a detailed answer to your request for comment on IFRS 10, 11, 12 as I will be holidays by 

17
th

 Augsut and back only on 24
th

. Assuming that sending you a detailed answer by the 24
th

 is something which will 

be difficult for EFRAG to accept I hereby send you a summary of our current position.  

 

We agree with the EFRAG´s endorsement advice to shift the effectiveness date for these new consolidation 

standards by one year to 2014, with earlier voluntary application in 2013 permitted. 

 

We also welcome the clarification provided in the amended Transition Guidance and the limitation of the 

requirement to prepare adjusted comparative information to only the  preceding comparative period when applying 

IFRS 10, IFRS 11 and IFRS 12  for the first time. 

 

To summarize we consider the amendments will reduce the implementation costs and we support EFRAG´s 

assessment. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Raphael 

 

Raphaël Delli 

Senior Adviser Accounting and Taxation  

World Savings Banks Institute aisbl /European Savings Banks Group aisbl 

Rue Marie-Thérèse, 11 

B-1000 Bruxelles 

Phone  + 32 2  211 11 65;  Fax  + 32 2 211 11 99 

raphael.delli@savings-banks.com  

www.savings-banks.com 

 

 
This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please inform the sender. Any unauthorized dissemination or copying 
hereof is prohibited.   This  message  serves  for information purposes only and 
shall  not  have  any  legally  binding  effect.  Given  that  e-mails can easily be 
subject  to  manipulation,   we  can  not  accept  any  liability  for  the  content 
provided. 

 

���� WSBI and ESBG care about the environment and encourage you to do the same. Please consider if it 

is really necessary to print this e-mail before doing so. 

 


